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NOTICE TO THE TRADE – DeCA NOTICE 10-44 
 
SUBJECT:  Opening of New Vendor Meeting Rooms  
 
              The purpose of this Notice to the Trade is to advise Industry of the opening of 
the new Vendor Rooms which are located on the south side of the building, effective date 
Monday, February 15, 2010.  
 

 All vendors will enter and exit through the south side of the building.  No 
appointments will be affected by this relocation.  Also, the new kitchen will be open, 
however; until the new oven/stove arrives it will only be equipped with a microwave and 
refrigerator. 

 
 Thank you for your cooperation during our transition.  The point of contact for 
this action is Ms. Michelle Frost, Chief, Semi-Perishable Division at 804-734-8000, 
extension 48696.   
 
 
 
                                                                     Christopher T. Burns 
                                                                     Director of Sales  
 
 
 
 


